
    
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings! Whether you are staying with us for a convention, business or pleasure, we wanted to make 
you aware of important information and procedures in place for your arrival on Monday, June 24th.  This 
is the day the City of Detroit holds their 2019 Ford Fireworks display on the Detroit River. Even 
though the fireworks display begins at 9:55 PM, the area surrounding the hotel becomes busy early in 
the day. 
 

Arrivals on Monday, June 24th: 
Congestion on downtown streets and freeways is much heavier after 3pm and the freeways may be 
closed by the Michigan State Police whenever they deem it necessary. Anticipate heavy delays 
approaching the downtown area after 3pm. Please find below, a placard that you will need to access 
the Renaissance Center area.  This placard should be on the dashboard of your car (left hand side) 
to grant access to the streets surrounding our hotel.  You will also need to print and present your 
hotel confirmation.  We anticipate that you may arrive as early as 12 Noon to check-in.  If your room is 
not available when you arrive, you will be able to store your luggage until your room is ready. 
 

Access to hotel: 
Wristbands will be issued to all registered guests.  Please ensure all persons staying in the room are 
registered as guests and wear the wristband so that they will have access to the hotel elevators. After 
2pm you will not be able to access the Hotel Guest Elevators or the Renaissance Center without a 
wristband. If you arrive after 2pm please access the hotel through the main hotel entrance on West 
Renaissance Drive. 
 

Viewing Fireworks:   
The Hotel and Riverfront Plaza area are not available for viewing the Fireworks.  Please go to 
http://theparade.org for fireworks viewing information, and http://gmrencen.com for more information 
on the Renaissance Center. 
 
 

Thank you for choosing to stay with us. We hope you have an excellent experience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


